
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you are all well. As I am sure you have noticed, the 

weather has gotten colder lately. Could you please ensure 

that you child brings a coat with them to school everyday. 

We try to give them time outdoors mid-morning and lunch 

so coats are definitely needed! 

We had a great afternoon on Tuesday this week  celebrating 

European Day of Languages. The children had an assembly 

and songs to introduce the day then in the afternoon split 

into their houses and carried out four fun activities. These 

were painting flags, tasting  European food, learning       

German counting to 10 and researching where  European 

countries were on a map.  

A great time was had by all and lots of photos are on       

Facebook for you to see. Please join and follow us to keep 

up to date with school life.  

We had our first choir practice on Thursday this week, and 

we are very excited about performing songs for  Harvest  

and attending some events next year. Watch this space.  

Last week Butterflies hosted an event to encourage new 

pupils to our school. It was based on the Butterflies topic of 

Towers, Turrets and Castles. Lots of ‘castles and Knights’ fun 

was had. It was a success with new families sharing in the 

fun. Please keep promoting our wonderful school. 

Finally today is national teaching assistant day. I’d 

like to thank Mrs Pearson, Mr Pattinson, Miss King, 

Mrs Corbett,  Mrs White , Miss Rowlands and  Mrs 

Prytherch for all their hardwork and the care they give our 

pupils. They are very much appreciated!   

 

Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Reay, Miss Timbrell and the 

Hemington Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As well as celebrating the class with the 

highest attendance on the school news-

letter the children will win a slice of pizza 

to put on the pizza display in the          

entrance hall.  The class to gain the   

highest number of pizza slices over each 

half term will have a free pizza ‘party’ 

This weeks winners are class 3 .They will win a slice on the 

board. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Butterflies :  Noor for excellent re-telling of the class story and 

a fabulous start at Hemington.  

Butterflies : Sam for some amazing work about The Tunnel 

text. He has shown excellent imagination.  

Kingfishers :  Jakub for fantastic engagement in his learning 

and amazing progress in his writing. 

Kingfishers :  Harlie for perseverance and believing in herself. 

She has worked hard on everything put in front of her this 

year.  

Otters:  Finley for never giving up and challenging himself 

with his work. He is a fabulous Hemington role  model. 

Otters:  Beatrice is a fantastic role model. She consistently 

achieves well and challenges herself to gain high quality work.  

They will be displayed proudly on our ‘hall of fame‘ wall oppo-

site the library.  

Photos on FACEBOOK- Hemington Primary                      

See more European          

Language Day photos on   

Hemington Primary Facebook Page  



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY AUTUMN TERM 

1st October to  9th October -Harvest  food             

collection for the Padley Centre.  

7th October Book Fayre Starts (info to follow) 

8th October Harvest Celebration 1.30 - all welcome 

to stay for crafts.  

10th  October  Butterflies Tamworth Castle Trip   

17th October  Kingfishers Cadburys World Trip  

1st November-Staff Inset. No children in school.  

6th November-Parents Evening  

8th November–Remembrance at the War               

Memorial 2.30 PM 

15th November-Children in Need. Spots or pj’s! 

25th November– School photos  

10th December-Flu vaccinations 

13th December–PTFA Christmas Disco 

17th  December-Xmas songs and crafts.                  

All welcome. 1.30pm 

18th December-Party at the Hall 1.30pm-3.00 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

 

 

 

Harvest festival afternoon October 8th from 

1.30pm. ALL WELCOME  

 

Accelerated Reader  

Please ensure that your child reads daily. When they finish 

their book, they complete an online quiz using their       

Accelerated Reader account. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

******************** 

Scholastic Book Fair is   

coming to school! 

Monday 7th October to 

Friday 11th October 


